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For Immediate Release 
April 3, 2017 
 
For More Information: 
Engineering Department /228-0440 
Adam Robarge, Ore Dock Brewing Company / 360-5307 
 
PORTION OF SPRING STREET CLOSED APRIL 7 
 
Beginning at 6 p.m. on Friday, April 7 and continuing through noon on Sunday, April 9, Spring 
Street and the sidewalk will be closed between Front Street and Third Street for an event in front of 
the Ore Dock Brewing Company. 
 
No detour will be provided. 
 
Egress from the MarqTran drive through and the Marquette History Museum will be available at the 
west end of Spring Street. 
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